
 

 

January 9, 2017 

Citizens of Claremore, 

 

The regularly scheduled Board of 

Adjustment Meeting for Tuesday, January 

10, 2017; has been canceled, a quorum was 

not able to be achieved.  All items will be 

heard on the next regular scheduled 

meeting on Tuesday, February 14, 2017, at 

6:30 pm.   

 

- Planning & Development 

Services Department 


